
OSOMM 
EXECUTIVE MEETING
14 FEB 85, 9.30 A.M.

PRESENT PRESIDENT — LUCIE RICHARDSON
VICE PRESIDENT — MARY ANNE JABLONSKI
TREASURER — GAYLE SIFORD
SECRETARY — SUSAN KERR

THE PREVIOUS MINUTES WERE READ AND APPROVED. 

THE VICE PRESIDENT RECEIVED A CHEQUE TO PAY THE PRINTER FOR DENTAL 
CARDS AND MEMBERSHIP CARDS. 

THE TREASURER AND SECRETARY HAVE FOUND AN OFFICE IN THE INTERA 
BUILDING IN THE AIRPORT COMPLEX. THE PRESIDENT AND TREASURER WILL 
GO OVER AFTER THIS MEETING TO POSSIBLY FINALIZE RENTING IF IT IS 
SUITABLE. 

THE PETITION BLITZ WAS CANCELLED DUE TO POOR WEATHER. IT IS 
RESCHEDULED FOR FEB 85. 

THE MEETING WITH DIANNE CRAIG HUTTON WAS ALSO CANCELLED AND WILL NOW 
BE AT THE END OF FEBRUARY. DIANNE CRAIG HUTTON SAID THAT WE COULD FUND 
WORKSHOPS FOR THE RESOURCE CENTRE IF THEY MENTIONED THAT FUNDING 
WAS FROM THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE IN THEIR ADVERTISING. 

FUNDS WERE REQUESTED AND APPROVED FOR THE PRESIDENT AND 
VICE PRESIDENT TO GO TO A SEMINAR IN EDMONTON. THE AMOUNT 
NOT TO EXCEED$6.00 TOTAL. SPOUSES AT BASE EDMONTON WILL 
ALSO BE CONTACTED AT THIS TIME TO DISCUSS THE AIMS OF OSOMM. 

THE PRESIDENT GAVE A BRIEF REPORT OF HER MEETING WITH SYLVIE 
KENNEDY. SHE RECOMMENDED DOCUMENTING EVERYTHING THAT HAPPENS 
AND ALSO WRITING TO VARIOUS PROMINENT PEOPLE TO START A SUPPORT 
NETWORK. 

THE SECRETARY WAS ASKED TO SEE IF SHE COULD OBTAIN AN UP TO 
DATE NOMINAL ROLL OF CFB PENHOLD. 
IT WAS DECIDED THAT EACH OF THE EXECUTIVE WOULD PICK AN AREA OF 
EXPERTISE IN THE SUBJECTS OF PENSIONS, DENTAL PLAN, DAY CARE, RIGHTS OF 
SPOUSES AND PUBLIC RELATIONS. 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH 9.15 A.M. 

SUSAN KERR
SECRETARY


